27" May 2022

Ruby Class Newsletter

A very busy end to Term 5 for Ruby class this week.

In maths we are still continuing with timel This time we are exploring the 12 and 24 hour
clock. The children found this really easy as they realised all they had to do was add 12 each
timel

During English this week, the children wrote their own set of instructions based on
something in the Stone Age. They are all amazing and really unique! The children have made
sure they have included lots of time conjunctions and prepositions to show when and where
something happens.

This week, the children didn't have one art lesson, but fwo! On Monday, the children printed
their block onto a bag and then on Tuesday added their felt piece by using a running stitch!
They children are very excited to show you the outcomes next term.

On Wednesday, the children were able to take part in a taster session for Outdoor
Adventurous Activities. This involved lots of team work. The children were able to try
archery, as well as work as a team to complete some fun games! Next term, the children will
be doing Outdoor Adventurous Activities as part of their PE, so it was great for them to
have an insight to what might be coming up.
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For your information

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons. Please ensure your child
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days - thank you.

Spellings - will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your
child in practising these.

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and
sign/initial fo say you have read with them.

Mathletics - Will be set online on Friday for your child to complete the following week.

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the
children complete different challenges.

Miss Williams and Mrs Ozer



